
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Dated: 14
th
 May, 2010 

AIIMS MBBS Entrance Examination, 2010 scheduled to be held on 1
st
 

June, 2010 

 

It is for information of all Applicants for MBBS – 2010 to be held on 1
ST
 

June, 2010 that Admit Cards of all successful candidates have been 

uploaded on website, www.aiimsexams.org.    

 

However, the Applicants who have successfully completed their 

Registration online and have made the payment through credit card or 

through Challan/D.D but failed to get their Registration Slip  are requested 

to download copy of Registration Slip already sent to their E-mail ID.   The 

Registration Slip is required to be signed, left thumb impression to be put 

and should be attested by a Gazetted Officer.   The registration slip 

complete  in all respect  to be sent  to the Asstt. Controller of (Exams), 

Examination Section, AIIMS, New Delhi – 110608 by hand/by speed post 

latest by 20
th
 May, 2010 failing which their candidature will not be 

considered and no correspondence /query will be entertained. 

 

Admit cards have been sent by post to all the candidates who have 

submitted their applications by way of off line. 

 

On this subject enquires, if any, can be made on the following telephone 

number:- 

 

 011-26594499 

 

 For sending mail on the subject, the e mail address is given below:- 

 

 Ace.aiims@rediffmail.com 

 

 

 

Asstt. Controller (Exams) 


